
Summer 1 

Are we all responsible for the World? 

Welcome back to school! We hope you had relaxing Easter and enjoyed spending time with 
your friends and family. 

We look forward to another busy half term. Our project this half term is”Growing” exploring   
and investigating what plants need to grow, the different parts of a plant and the 

importance of each part. As well as doing some planting ourselves.We will be using the 
story ‘The Tiny Seed’ written by Eric Carle. We will focus on the curious  and fascinating 
world of creepy crawlies and winged wonders that we refer to as ‘minibeasts’  We will 

continue with Monster Phonics. 

We will send out more information about visits and trips when we have dates and 
information confirmed.  

Miss Longshaw and Mrs Callow 

Are we all responsible 
for the World??

Reading 
Children read with a member of staff as often as 
possible. Please ensure books and records are in 
bags each day.  Also, please ensure your child’s 

Reading Record has been signed by a parent/
guardian.  

Books 
If you have any books at home linked to plants or 

minibeasts we would love for you to bring them into 
school. We do ask that you write your child’s name 

in the front to ensure they get safely returned.

Visits/Stay and Learn Sessions 

Summer Mass in school Wednesday 24th April 9.30am All welcome. 
Nobles Park signs of spring trip. TBC 
Garden Centre Trip TBC 
Parents’ Week 20th May 
Sport’s Day Wednesday 29th May 2pm All welcome. 

RE 
In our RE sessions we will be 
exploring a ‘World Faith’ this 
half term it will be Islam. We 

will compare and contrast this  
with our Christian faith. 

We will continue to  listen and 
respond to Bible stories and 

the life of Jesus.


